
 
 

Student Account Inquiries 

If parents have questions or concerns about student fees, payment history, refunds, financial 
assistance, or outstanding balances, they should direct their questions to their child’s specific 
school. 
 
Please visit our website: www.olentangy.k12.oh.us and select “Our Schools” in the upper 
right-hand corner of the screen. 


